CHEYENNE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
P.O. Box 567, 51 South 1* Cheyenne Wells, CO 80810 Website: www.co.cheyenne.co.us
Phone: (719) 767-5872 Fax: (719) 767-5753 Email: ccadmin@rebeltec.net

January 12, 2024

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
Attn. Nikie Gagon

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: Larsen Pit; M-2023-036 Extension Request
Dear Ms. Gagnon:

This letter corresponds to the aforementioned (112) Construction Materials Reclamation Permit
Application for consideration in Cheyenne County, Colorado. We are requesting an extension for the
preliminary adequacy review because we have not received the engineer report from the engineer that
pertains to the request of the Union Pacific Railroad. We are requesting an extension date of February 1,
2024 to have ample time to receive the engineer’s report.

Thank you for your time regarding this matter. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not
hesitate to contact this office at the address, phone number or email address listed above.

Marcy L.
Cheyenne County Administrator
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